MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Teresa J. Cowan, Community Coordinator

SUBJECT:

SUPPLEMENTAL MEMO REGARDING VISION KEEPERS COMMITTEE

APPOINTMENTS

DATE:

January 21, 2022

Background

The Council Subcommittee consisting of Councilors Roberts, Savage and Mayor Gowing interviewed three prospective applicants for two At-Large positions presently open on the Vision Keepers Committee.

Recommendation

It is recommended the City Council appoint Linda J. Dunn and Cindy Weeldreyer to the At-Large positions, terms to expire December 31, 2023

Cost

No cost associated with the appointments.

Richard Meyers, City Manager

Teresa J. Cowan, Community Coordinator